
Ashland Park​ ​Subdivision Homeowners’ Association 
 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BEING ON THE ASHLAND PARK HOA BOARD​? 
 

June 7th, 2020 

Dear Neighbors, 

The business and affairs of our Ashland Park Subdivision Homeowners’ Association are managed by a 

Board of Directors which is elected by the homeowners annually. The 2021 Annual Meeting will be 

held in April of 2021 and any volunteers requesting a board position will be elected to serve for the 

next year. 

 
Commitment is ​voluntary​ and for ​one year. 

 
If interested in being a board member of the APHOA Board of Directors, ​please submit a letter of 
interest by​ ​March 31st, 2021​ and include the following information: 

 

- Name and Address 

- Phone number 

- Email address 

- Primary area of the interest in the HOA 

- Qualifications 

 
Submit via: First class mail to: APHOA Board, P.O. Box ​7053​, Champaign, IL 61826 

or E-mail to: ashlandparkaphoa@gmail.com 

 
A Board member must be a member of the Ashland Park Homeowners’ Association, or a designated 

representative of a member, designated in writing by a member. Every person who is an owner of 

record of a home in AP Subdivision is automatically a member of the Ashland Park Homeowners’ 

Association. 
 

Sincerely, 

Ashland Park HOA Board 

* * * * * * * * 
 

Not ready to make the commitment as a member of the Board? 

 
You can still be involved in your HOA community, even if you do not wish to serve on the board. 

Consider chairing or serving on a committee. A volunteer can be involved in any of the following 

activities: Pond clean-up days, HOA picnics, block parties, garage/yard sales and other community 

events are examples of ways you can support your HOA. 

mailto:ashlandparkaphoa@gmail.com

